From: Konow, Karen M. [mailto:Karen.Konow@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 4:32 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: attendance report

Dear Mr. Berlin:

I am writing to you for the purposes of notifying the Board of Ethics of my attendance at a Holiday dinner on 05 January 2017 hosted by the Chaplains Unit of the Chicago Police Department.  I was invited, and attended, in my capacity as a Board Member of the St. Jude Police League.  Please do not hesitate to let me know if additional information is needed.  Thank you for your assistance.  

Sincerely, 

Karen Konow

Commander

Vice/Asset Forfeiture Division

Bureau of Organized Crime

Chicago Police Department

